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The Budapest Stock Exchange Ltd. (hereinafter: Exchange) informs investors and market participants 
that by sending the Exchange its resolution no. H-PJ-III-8/2015. dated January 10, 2015, the Central 
Bank of Hungary (hereinafter: CBH) - as the reason of the suspension ceased -  instructed the Exchange 
to resume trading in the ordinary shares (ISIN: HU0000110697) of BUSINESS TELECOM Távközlési 
Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (registered seat: H-6000 Kecskemét, Mindszenti körút 27/A.), as 
well as in the futures contracts with the underlying of BUSINESS TELECOM shares and in the BTEL 
2016/A bonds (ISIN: HU0000354055) from the beginning of the Exchange Day on January 12, 2015. 
 
 


